
Owls and Woodpeckers   

English 

In English this half term, we 

will be using the text ‘River 

Stories’ to write a 

persuasive 

information 

leaflet about the 

River Itchen 

Maths 

In maths this half term, we 

will be learning about 

money, time 

and shape.  

Guided Reading 

In Guided Reading, we will be 

continuing the text 

Rhythm of the Rain 

and starting Mt 

Brother is a 

superhero to 

develop our fluency, recall 

and inference skills. 

Science – Living Things 

Children will learn about 

how to group 

and classify 

animals 

according to 

their 

characteristics, including 

using a classification key. 

We will also be 

investigating energy webs 

and ecosystems. 

Geography – Northern 

Ireland 

The children will explore 

the geography of a 

location 

within the 

United 

Kingdom. 

 

History – Vikings 

The children will explore 

religious 

conflict in 

Restoration 

England, the 

reasons behind the Exclusion 

Crisis, the policies of James II, 

the religious tensions 

surrounding the monarchy, 

the motives of William of 

Orange and how the balance 

of power between monarch 

and Parliament changed.  

PE – Agility and Balance 

In this unit, the children will 

develop and apply their 

ball chasing 

and f-stance 

through focused 

skill development 

sessions, healthy 

competition, 

cooperative games and 

group Personal Best 

challenges.  

Music – Dance Monkey 

The children will be 

creating a class band, 

practicing and performing 

a song using a range of 

instruments.  

 

French – Animals and Food 

The children learn new animal 

and food-related vocabulary 

and construct sentences the 

say and write.  

Computing – 

Web Designers 

In this unit, we will 

learn how to 

design and create our 

own website using the 

website building 

application called 

Google Sites to help use 

create our websites. 

RE – Angels 

The children will investigate 

the importance and 

appearance of angels.  

 

 

PSHE  

The children will be learning 

about changes this half term.  



 



If you would like to send any homework in via e-mail, our year group e-mail address is 

owls@moorlandsprimary.net 

woodpeckers@moorlandsprimary.net 

 

We do not check this on a regular basis so please tell us if you send something in. 
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